
 

www.eaternwvctcfoundation.org                    316 Eastern Drive, Moorefield, WV 26836                    Phone (304) 434-8000 ext.9233 
 

 

Dear Donor, 

On behalf of the Foundation at Eastern WV Community & Technical Community College, we 
cordially invite you to support our annual 2023 Farm to Table Dinner at Misty Mountain Event 
Barn (450 Misty Mountain Rd. Fisher, WV 26818) to be held on Wednesday, June 28 beginning at 
4:30 pm and dinner to be available at 6:00 pm. The theme this year is celebrating local chefs, food, 
and art. This popular event is made possible by local sponsors, businesses, and donors who wish 
to see students excel and the institution continue to build capacity to support our communities.  

The Farm to Table Dinner was developed to raise funds to support students through scholarships. 
Eastern serves the Potomac Highlands Region with academic and workforce education pathways. 
These areas of study help our local students and life-long learners gain demanded degrees and 
industry certifications to develop career pathways, retrain, and boost existing careers. Together we 
can achieve the goal of establishing partnerships and scholarships to strengthen our communities. 
We hope we can count on you to make this year’s event the best one yet!  

We are seeking monetary and other donations for the following needs: 

 Local food purchases for dinner (need $6,500) - sponsors will be recognized 
 Grazing table (need $1,000) – the sponsor will be recognized 
 Live Auction Items (items valued at $200 or more) 
 Silent Auction Items (an item valued up to $200) 

Please aim to provide your monetary donation before June 21st to allow time to recognize your 
name, brand, or business within events publications and other “day of” outlets. Please get in touch 
with the Foundation’s Director of Non-Profits, Robert Burns, by emailing 
(Robert.burns@easternwv.edu) or calling (304-434-8000 ext.  9233) to support your giving and 
related tax deduction letter. 

If you or your business would consider supporting the live or silent auction items, please provide 
your donated items to Ms. Jennifer Rexroad by Monday, May 15. You may also schedule your item 
to be picked up by contacting Ms. Rexroad by phone (240-354-5406) or email 
(jennifer.rexroad@easternwv.edu) for assistance.  

Thank you for considering supporting Eastern’s students soar! We hope to see you at the Farm to 
Table event on Wednesday, June 28th! We hope you enjoy the evening! 

Sincerely,  

 
Mr. Robert Burns 

Director of Non-Profits  


